International Institute of Municipal Clerks

Professionalism in Local Government

March 31, 2022

Dear Kelly McQuillen, CMC:

On behalf of the Board of Directors, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been awarded the
International Institute of Municipal Clerks’ designation of Certified Municipal Clerk. Included in this package
is your hard-earned CMC certificate, as well as your CMC lapel pin. We hope you wear it proudly.

IIMC grants the CMC designation only to those Municipal Clerks who complete demanding education
requirements; and who have a record of significant contributions to their local government, their community
and state.

In light of the speed and drastic nature of change these days, lifelong learning is not only desirable, it is
necessary for all in local government to keep pace with growing demands and changing needs of the citizens we
serve. We applaud your educational accomplishments and achievement of this milestone and congratulate you
on your personal pursuit of professional excellence.

Sincerely,
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Sheri L. Pierce, MMC
IIMC President
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